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I do not support any increase in powers or any extension of any quarantine.  
The damage done by these methods is still unknown and is likely to surpass any potential death rate covid 
may have caused.  
The actual death rate that is preventable will be suicides due to loss of businesses, lack of contact with 
relatives, reduction in access to healthcare, preventable diseases that have gone undiagnosed and untreated 
by this nonsensical approach.  
What disappoints me further is the lack of real world measures to prevent any other serious disease from 
being worse tyam covid. As such any legislation or regulation should look closely at improving how our 
current system works in response to any disease. Nothing tangible has been achieved to date and if we were 
to face a serious disease, social distancing wouldn't stop it.  
So, while patting yourselves on the back, know that there are people in the state that are sick of the lies and 
will be fervently praying for a change in government or some common sense to find it's way to our elected 
officials.  
I won't hold my breath.  
Thanks, 
AJ Dalton 
QLD  
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